
DIPS/Cir/2019-20/047 February 07, 2020

Dear Parent
Sub: Instructions for Final Examination for Classes I to XII

The Final Exams for the Session 2019-20 will commence from February 18, 2020. Please refer to the Date
Sheet given in the almanac. In view of the exams, kindly make a note of the following points:

February 14, 2020, Friday – Last working day of the Session for Classes X and  XII

February 15, 2020, Saturday – Preparatory Leave for all the Classes

February 17 & 18, 2020 – Working day for all (8:00 am to 2:00 pm)

February 19, 2020, Wednesday – Preparatory Leave for Classes I to IX and XI

March 13, 2020, Friday – Answer Sheets Discussion

March 21, 2020, Saturday – PTM for Final Assessment for Classes I to IX and XI

New Session – March 18, 2020 for Classes X and XII

– April 3, 2020 for Classes I to IX.

–April 7, 2020 for Class XI.
Note:

1. The school transport will leave at 12:00 noon daily from February 20, 2020 onwards. Parents who have
hired private vans and walker children are requested to make their arrangements accordingly.

2. The day when there is no exam will be a preparatory leave for students.

3. Students of Class I to V are required to bring textbooks of the next exam to revise the syllabus so as to
utilize the time once their exam is over.

On behalf of the school management and the facilitators, I wish “All the Best” to the children for their exams.

Seema Awasthi
Principal

A Senior Secondary School, Affiliated to CBSE
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